

EID-ul-Fitr 2025

Event Date: 31 March 2025

Dear Staff, Students, and Parents,

As the holy month of Ramadan comes to a close, we at Kashmir Harvard Educational Institute extend our heartfelt greetings to you and your families in anticipation of Eid-ul-Fitr. This special occasion symbolizes gratitude, unity, and the spirit of giving, reminding us of the importance of compassion and community.

Eid-ul-Fitr is not only a time for celebration but also an opportunity to reflect on the values of kindness and generosity that Ramadan instills in us. We encourage everyone to embrace the spirit of Eid by sharing joy and blessings with those around us.

May this Eid bring you peace, happiness, and prosperity. We wish you a wonderful celebration filled with cherished moments with family and friends.

Eid Mubarak to you all!

Warm regards,

CHAIRMAN KHEI